Iron County Memorial Building Restoration Committee Meeting

February 16, 2015 5:30 PM

Present: Bill Thomas, Joe and Dorothy Walesewicz, Paul Mullard, Joe Pinardi, Laverne Morello, Kathy and Mitch Koski, Mimi and Chuck Moncher, Dan Stefani, Joe Rimkus, Bill Gerlach, Karen Tenlen, Gary Laguna, and Pat DiLuna

Bill opened the meeting at 5:30. The Pledge of Allegiance was recited. Pat affirmed that the meeting was properly posted.

Dan Stafani informed the committee that the lease agreement included use of the equipment of the American Legion for only one year. The Legion now wants the MBRC to pay \$25.00 per month rental or they plan to sell the equipment. Discussion followed about the matter of broken equipment which the committee has repaired . It was suggested that the Legion make an inventory and price list of all equipment. No action will be taken until the committee looks at the sign-off lease.

There were no communications to report.

TREASURER'S REPORT- Checkbook balance is \$9090.71

FUNDRAISER REPORT

Silver Express wants to come to entertain at dinner but there is a conflict of dates. Kathy and Dorothy will work out the date,

Dorothy met with Classic Cruisrs on Sunday and they want to have a gathering and then use the bowling alleys.

Genisot Music Stiudio wants to have a Music Camp on Mondays and Tuesdays from 3:30 to 5:30 during June, July, and August. Sandy Genisot will confirm with Dorothy.

We couldn't adjust scheduled reservations to accomodate the Prom so they're going to the college.

As of Feb. 16, 2015 we have 24 more bookings for 2015 and 4 for 2016.

NEW BUSNESS--We need a fundraiser to buy new tables. Karen will research tables. There are various places to rent tables and chairs. When we have a fundraiser to purchase tables we should advertise what the funds are for.

The acoustic panels are all paid for. They are the same size as the previous ones installed as the uniform size makes for a better appearance. They worked very well according to folks who attended two affairs in the hall. The back wall still needs work and twelve more panels would finish the walls.

The project in the Bowling Alley is ongoing. Bill, Joe, and Dennis Munn will be involved. Scotti Pecotti said he'd do paneling if we provide the paint. A \$300.00 anonymous donation was made for the project. Mimi will do the painting.

Gary Laguna will consider joining the group. He already recommended a plumber to do the work on the furnace leaks. Marcus Swartz is a licensed master plumber who is licensed in both Michigan and Wisconsin and has worked on many big jobs.

Next meeting: March 9th at 5:30 upstairs . ADJOURNED 6:15